





President's Letter

Its finally here!Spring is here and its finally time to
gear up ,get ready to have some fun!Although it
seemed like winter would never end it finally
has.Kicking off our season is our first fishing flea
market.We are almost sold out of tables but can still
get a few more in if you, or any friends want to jump
in.Hope fully the turnout will be good and we will
have a new format that we can stick with in the
future.If you do decide to get in last minute just give
me a call.

Paul has set up an excellent fishing schedule this
year! We will get some copies printed for the
monthly meeting and also post it online.This year
should be another great turtnout and | know
everyone is looking forward to it.So lets gear up,get
back into the swing of things ,get the boats ready
and finally fish.There are also some new fun ideas
floating around so make sure you attend the
monthly meeting this month! Its time to come out of
the cabin, get some sun and enjoy the company of
all of our members.See you all at the meeting! Until
Then......... FISH ON! Jim
















